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File Ref.: FS 1/7– 25/019  2 February 2025 

Subject:   Symposium on “Advancing UAS and AAM for a Sustainable Future” 
   Casablanca, Morocco, 19-21 May 2025 

Action:             Reply not later than 31 March 2025 

Sir/Madam, 

The International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) Middle East Regional 
Office and the Arab Civil Aviation Organization (ACAO) have the honour to invite representatives 
from your esteemed administration/State to participate in the upcoming Symposium on “Advancing 
UAS and AAM for a Sustainable Future” to be held in Casablanca, Morocco, from 19 to 21 May 
2025. 

The main objective of this symposium is to bring together regulators, industry and 
stakeholders to discuss and address the critical challenges & opportunities in integrating UAS and AAM 
into national and global aviation ecosystems. Key focus areas include: 

• Safety, Security, and Air Navigation frameworks for emerging technologies.
• Regulatory framework, innovation, and infrastructure development.
• Collaborative strategies to ensure sustainable and secure deployment of UAS/AAM operations.

The detailed work Programme and any further administrative details including the 
exact venue will be communicated at a later stage. In addition, simultaneous English-Arabic 
interpretation will be available throughout the event. 

Considering the scope of the subjects to be addressed and discussed at the event, 
we strongly encourage the designation and participation of experts from Civil Aviation Authority, law 
enforcement authorities, airports, air navigation service providers, and other relevant stakeholders 
involved in this domain. 

We would appreciate if you could as soon as possible, preferably not later than 
31 March 2025, confirm the participation and registration of your Delegates to this important event, 
through the following link: Registration Link 

Should you require more information about the symposium, please contact Mr. 
Mohamed Chakib, Regional Officer, Safety Implementation at: (mchakib@icao.int) and Mr. Hicham 
Bennani, ACAO Safety & Air Navigation Expert (h.bennani@acao.org.ma).  

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Mohamed Abubaker Farea 
Regional Director 
ICAO Middle East Office 
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